
Appendix 7 to the AlP Staff Council Minutes of April 18, 2012

Steve Buhman
AlP Representative to the search committee
For Vice Chancellor for Development and Alumni Relations

On Friday, March 23, the committee met in the Balcony Conference Room for a video
conference with the Isaac Miller Search Firm to present the candidates for the position.
This was the first meeting of the committee since last fall. Unfortunately, I was out of
town for this meeting, but reviewed the material presented after I returned.

Interviews were originally scheduled for April tz" and 13th in St. Louis at the Airport.
When one of the candidates dropped out, the interviews (5) were moved to the Holiday
Inn in Carbondale.

The committee met with five remaining candidates, three on the tz" and two candidates
on the 13th

. After the interviews with the candidates and a discussion with the Chancellor,
the committee submitted three ofthe candidates for selection.

On campus interviews for the campus and community are in the planning stages and
should be announced for early May, depending on the availability ofthe three candidates.

Thank you,

Steve




